
Updated July 13, 2020 

The University Art Museum, Tokyo University of the Arts 

Re-opening Announcement 

The University Art Museum, Tokyo University of the Arts has been closed to limit the spread of 

the novel coronavirus (COVID-19).  Following the lifting of Tokyo’s state of emergency, the 

Museum will reopen from July 23.  Prior to your visit to the Museum, please read the following 

information. 

 

• An alert will be posted on the museum website if a museum visitor or staff member has 

been confirmed to be infected with Covid-19. 

Please keep a record of your visit day/time in case such information is needed.  If you have 

visited on the day in question, please contact your nearest local government help desk for 

advice. 

 

Our Requests to Visitors 

・Please do not visit if any of the following conditions apply: 

‐You have cold or flu symptoms such as a fever, cough, loss of taste/smell, or if you are 

not feeling well. 

‐If you have been in close contact with a Covid-19 infected person, or are yourself within 

the health observation time period following such contact or travel from a country with 

elevated Covid-19 infection rates. 

 

・Please be aware of and observe the following counter-measures: 

‐Visitor’s temperatures will be taken upon arrival at the gallery.  All visitors whose 

temperature is higher than 37.5 degrees C are requested to refrain from entering the 

museum. 

‐Anyone who has a strong cough or other cold-like symptoms in the galleries may be 

asked to leave. 

‐You must wear a mask or face covering to enter the museum. 

‐Please take care to wash and sanitize your hands. 

‐Please stay at least 2 meters away from other visitors. 

‐The number of passengers allowed in the elevator are limited. You may be asked to 

wait when the elevator is full. 

‐Please refrain from talking in the galleries. 

‐Please do not touch the artworks, display cases, equipment or walls with your hands.  

‐When crowded, admission to the exhibitions may be limited, and visitors may be asked 

to wait for a while before entering each building.  



‐Lockers are not available.  Please avoid bringing large items to the museum. 

Measures Being Taken at the Exhibition 

・Monitoring visitor’s temperatures at the entrance 

・Availability of sanitizers throughout the museum. 

・Disinfection, cleaning and filtered air circulation in the building. 

・All staff, contractors and others who enter the building have regular temperature and 

health checks. 

・Staff members all wear masks, acrylic barriers have been installed and other methods 

are being used at visitor-facing areas to prevent the aerosol spread of the virus.   

・Rest area chairs and other facilities have been rearranged to allow for social distancing 

and to prevent face-to-face positioning. 

・Admission to the exhibitions may be limited to avoid the “Three Cs”. 

 

・We will announce for attention towards our counter-measures. 


